
SAFETY PRACTICES – HEAT & GAS FIREPLACES 
 

 
Do NOT block or cover thermostats. A 
restricted thermostat may result in 
inaccurate room temperature readings. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Be aware of the location of your heat vents. 
Some vents are located on the floor. (Photo 
is of a floor vent.) Regardless of the 
location, heat vents should NOT be 
blocked. 
 
 
 

 

 
Do NOT block or cover heat vents. Heat 
from a blocked heat vent could create a fire 
hazard. 
 
 

 
 
The gas fireplaces across campus have 
timer switches located near the glass doors, 
so the glass doors do not open. For your 
safety, do not pry open fireplace glass 
doors. 


